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Report 

On the compliance of the letter no. 3067, dated 22.10.2019 from the University of Allahabad, 

Hamidia Girls’ Degree College organized the programme ‘Padhe Prayagraj’ on October 31, 2019 

from 11:00 to 11:45. To promote the programme among students an announcement was made 

by the Principal- Dr. Yusufa Nafees, efforts were made by the librarian- Mrs. Kashish Fatima and 

posters were displayed at various places of the college. The registration was open to all 

students for which the forms and inspirational books were available in the college library.  

 



 

The programme was conducted in the library, computer lab, conference room and different 

classrooms of the college.  

 

 

 



A total number of 217 students registered and participated in the programme with great 

enthusiasm and zeal by reading printed and digitized books of their choice.  

 

 

 

 



Teachers also joined, thereby providing motivation to the students and strengthening the aim 
of the programme.  

  

  

 

 

 



The inspection of the programme was conducted by the college Principal. At the end, the 

Principal and the Librarian addressed the students and teachers about developing reading habit 

and its continuity throughout their life so that they can become life-long learners.  

 

The programme ended with a great positive energy among students, signifying the success of 

the programme ‘Padhe Prayagraj’. 


